
What is NVSC? 
The Northern Valley Soccer Club was formed by soccer administrators 

and coaches in Old Tappan, Norwood, Northvale and Harrington Park. 

The coaches and administrators wanted to create competitive teams 

chosen by open tryouts for boys and girls at the U8 through U14 playing 

levels from the four Northern Valley towns and nearby communities. The 

goal of the club is to develop the skills of the children as well as establish 

a feeder soccer program to the Northern Valley Old Tappan High School, 

although players in all local communities are welcome to join.

What is the NVSC Developmental Program? 
The NVSC Developmental Program is an open-enrollment format for boys & girls in grades K-2 

interested in specific skill development (dribbling, turning, and ball control, introduction to passing, 

and shooting), fun, teamwork, & respect!!  The NVSC Developmental Program is directed by local 

coaches who are also physical education teachers to combine soccer learning with physical 

concepts.  Speed Soccer System's (www.SpeedSoccerSystem.com) Finding Feet and Expanding 

Skills curriculum is implemented for all drills and activities, providing a technically sound and 

progressive program that is FUN!

Where and When are the Training Sessions? 
Sessions will be conducted twice per week in the Spring:  

Tuesdays & Thursdays from 3:45 - 5:00pm @ Highland Field in Harrington Park 

⦁    1 Session dedicated to skill & instruction

⦁    1 Session dedicated to small-sided (inter-squad) games (3v3 no goalkeepers)

⦁    U7 Tournaments and Friendlies may be arranged as additional opportunities

How do I Register my Son or Daughter?
To register boys and girls currently in Kindergarten, 1st, and 2nd grades, please go to the NVSC 

website at www.nvscnj.net and click the “Online Registration” link.  The cost will be $250 for the 

Spring sessions.  Registration prior to April 1st will guarantee a spot. The Spring sessions will 

begin on Tuesday, April 17th and the last session will be Thursday, June 7th. Please sign up 

soon to guarantee a spot!  Please contact Rob Jaeger at NVSCpres@gmail.com or 

GC Vaghasia at NVSCtryouts@gmail.com if you have any questions or concerns. 

Interested	in	Taking	your	Son	/	Daughter’s	
Soccer	Skills	to	the	Next	Level?	




